
Written Testimony for HB1446

On this day, Tuesday 2, 2021, I, Les M. Lanzo-Fusee,
submit the following written testimony to the Chairman and Committee of the 
House Finance and Taxation Public Hearing.
  
As a property owner in Glenview Township in Burleigh County, I have a vested 
interest in this bill.  Therefore, I fully support the language additions for the 
proposed new sections to Chapter 21-10 and Chapter 57-02 in the ND Century 
Code under HB1446.


